
Uniform – Guidance on shoes 
 

All students are required to wear school uniform. Parents and carers are asked to 

support students to help them look smart and uphold the dress code.  

  

Parents and carers should be aware that items labelled ‘schoolwear’ by 

shops may not be acceptable under Stoke Park’s uniform policy.  The 

following uniform guidance is intended to support in choosing school 

wear.  The images below provide examples of the types of items that are 

acceptable.  

 

Shoes  

Plain black polish-able leather or leather-look shoes.  No suede 

footwear.  No trainers.  No logos, flashes or coloured soles. Lace ups 

must have black laces.  Boots are not allowed. 

 

  Examples of acceptable footwear 
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Examples of footwear that is not acceptable 
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